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Memo
To:  Angelique Rice, Associate Chief Financial Officer, OFRM

From: Kent Boese, Executive Director
Date:  September 30, 2023 /

Re: Q3 FY23 8C Allotment Memo

In accordance with D.C. Code, Section 1-309.13, the Office of the Advisory Neighborhood Commissions
(OANC) reviewed the 1% quarter FY 23 financial report for ANC 8C.

Based on our findings, the OANC recommends releasing ANC 8C’s 3" quarter FY23 allotment of
$5,141.83.

With the release of this allotment, the ANC has $13,283.65 remaining from the annual allotment of $20,991.00.

cc: Commissioner Georgette Johnson (8C01), Treasurer
Commissioner Salim Adofo (8C07), Chairperson



